
 
 
 
 

What is your school going to do during Anti-Bullying 
Week 2008? 

(17th – 21st  November 2008) 
Theme:  Difference and Diversity 

 
Date:  Thursday 2nd October  4 – 6.15 pm  

At Room A64 East Site, Hewett High School, Norwich  
 
 
If your school is unsure what to do during this week then please come and join us 
at The Terrapin, Norwich.  The week’s theme is ‘Difference and Diversity’ which 
could include a wide range of activities celebrating differences and teaching 
children the skills needed to keep them safe.  
 
As well as finding out what schools did last year, we will be sharing some of the 
ideas from the Anti-Bullying Alliance as well as focusing on how to use the SEAL 
(Social Emotional Aspects of Learning) materials with pupils and school staff.  
There will be suggestions for assemblies, classroom activities as well as focused 
group work.   
 
These sessions are FREE and are for those working with primary aged children.  
They will be appropriate to teaching staff. 
 
 
Workshop Leaders:  Rita Adair, Senior Educational Psychologist 

Hilary Anderson, Behaviour Support Adviser 
 

 
 
To book a place at this activity please contact: 
 
Heather Haycox 
 
Email: heather.haycox@norfolk.gov.uk  or 
rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Tel: 01603 671409 
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